ITEM 1

MANAGER’S REPORT NO. 34
COUNCIL MEETING  94/05/30

TO : CITY MANAGER DATE: 1994 APRIL 21
FROM : DIRECTOR RECREATION AND CULTURAL SERVICES
RE g CHAFFEY-BURKE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL - REQUEST FOR FINANCIAL

ASSISTANCE TO CONSTRUCT AN OUTDOOR BASKETBALL COURT

PURPOSE : To request direction to the Solicitor to prepare a Bylaw
authorizing a $9,000 contribution to the playground projects at
Montecito, Suncrest and Chaffey-Burke Elementary Schools.

RECOMMENDATIONS:

1. THAT the Solicitor be directed to prepare a Bylaw authorizing a
$9,000 contribution to the playground projects at Montecito,
Suncrest and Chaffey-Burke Elementary Schools.

REPORT

At its meeting of 1994 April 20, the Parks and Recreation Commission
received the attached staff report on the above subject and adopted the two
recommendations contained therein.

DENNIS GAUNT
DIRECTOR RECREATION &
CULTURAL SERVICES
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SUBJECT: CHAFFEY-BURKE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL ~ REQI
ASSISTANCE TO CONSTRUCT AN OUTDOOR B

ITEM 1
MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 34
COUNCIL MEETING 94 /05,30

RECOMMENDAT IONS :

1. THAT $3,000 be contributed to the Chaffey-Burke Eliementary School
basketball court project, subject to the approvai of the 1994-1998
Five Year Caplital Budget.

2. THAT Councli| be requested to direct the Solliclitor to prepare a Bylaw
authorizing a $9,000 contribution to the playground projects at
Monteclito, Suncrest and Chaffey-Burke Elementary Schools.

REPORT

There Is $9,000 In the Commission‘s 1994 Capital Program for elementary
school playground projects. At Its meeting of 1994 March 02, the
Commission approved the contribution of $3,000 each to Montecito and
suncrest School playground projects.

The Parent Committee at Chaffey-Burke Elementary School has developed

plans for the construction of an outdoor basketball court. The court
will serve both the schooi and the community well as it Is located next
to 0id Orchard Park. Outdoor basketbalil courts have become popular

playground features. This school project Is viewed as a vaiuable asset
to the nelighbourhood playground program.

The School Board has endorsed this project for 1994. The Committee has
raised the balance of the estimated $8,900 project cost, as detailed In
the attached letter. The work will proceed this summer.

The Commission‘s $9,000 school piayground funding allocation Is fully
committed for 1994 with the addition of the Chaffey-Burke project. It Is
therefore recommended that a Bylaw be prepared authorizing an agreement
with the Board of Schooli Trustees to contribute $9,000 to the cost of the
playground projects at Montecito, Suncrest and Chaffey-Burke Elementary
Schools.

If approved by the Commission, this proposal wouid be advanced to Council
following Council’s disposition of the 1994 Capital Budget.
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Mr. Ron Higo,

Burnaby Parks and Recreation, ITEM B
4949 Canaja\Way, MANAGER’S REPORT NO. 34
Burnaby, B.C. COUNCIL MEETING g, /15 /3
Dear Ron:

Further to the discussions regarding an outdoor basketball court at Chaffey Burke School, the
expenses for the court are as follows:

Court (20 M X 10 M) $ 7.000.00
Post and HOOPS.........ccccvvvvvcvininn. 1,400.00

Installation of Post & Hoops........ 200,00
Total........... $ 8,900.00

The funding is a follows:

Chaffey-Burke School................ $ 4,000.00
Burnaby School District............ 1,900.00
Total........oocoue. $ 5,900.00

Therefore, our shortfall at this point is $ 3,000.00. Support from Burnaby Parks and
Recreatlon for $ 3,000.00 would be greatly appreciated.

Please accept our sincere thanks for your consideration of our request for financial assistance.

Yours truly,

-b.

Mr. A. Manak | ﬂrs Janet Nelsen
Principal, Chairperson
Chaffey-Burke School Parent Advisory Committee
AM/s |
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